
WC 9  Juneth

KS1 Phonics Screening Week
Y4 Multiplication Tables Check (MTC)
KS1 SATS

Wednesday 18  Juneth

Foundation, Year 1 & Year 2 Sports Day 9.30-
11.30am
Year 5 & Year 6 Sports Day 1.30-3.00pm 

Friday 20  Juneth

Year 3 & Year 4 Sports Day
10.00 - 12.00pm

Monday 23  Junerd

Parent Forum - 2.30pm 

Tuesday 24  Juneth

Careers Fair AM
Induction Evening New Parents 6.00-8.00pm

Wednesday 25  Juneth

Y6 Enterprise Days
Music Extravaganza – Choir 6.15pm

Thursday 26  Juneth

Y6 Enterprise Days

Friday 27  Juneth

Life Skills Day

Tuesday 1  Julyst

Intra-School Sports
Music Extravaganza – Instrumental 6.15pm

Friday 4  Julyth

Transition Day

Monday 7  Julyth

Transition Story Morning
Meet the Teacher 3.30-4.30pm
Year 6 Performance 6.00-7.30

Thursday 17  July th

Prom & Celebration 5.00pm 

Friday 18  Julyth

Class Awards Assemblies 9.00am
School closes for Summer

Headteacher’s Message
Diary dates 
Dates for the academic year can be
 found on our website 

Friday 13  June 2025th
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Welcome back. We hope you all had a lovely half-term
break and are ready for the last half-term of this
academic year. We have a very busy half term ahead,
which starts with Thornton Cleveleys Gala on Sunday.
Details have been sent out on Class Dojo and we hope you
can join us in the parade. The truck has been decorated
and looks amazing. Thank you to Mrs Spooner and Mrs
Ingram for their wonderful work and talent in coordinating
this and for Mr Buckley who will be our driver on the day.
The choir had the honour of opening a conference for
Blackpool Children's’ Services on Tuesday morning. They
sang beautifully and received a standing ovation form the
audience. We were very proud of them. Thank you to Mr
Jones and Mrs Felvus for leading this.

.

On Wednesday our Y5/6 Boys’ Football Team took part in a
football tournament final. They had been unbeaten up to
this point. We were so proud of their commitment to the
team. Thank you to Mr Howarth and Mr Tomes for their
work with the team to support them in their achievements. 

Class 9 taught us about The Romans in their assembly
yesterday. I was unable to attend however the staff who
were there shared how fabulous the children were. Thank
you to Mrs Edwards and Mrs Rendell for their hard work in
making this happen.

Today we had an author visit from Phil Earle for our KS2
children. I believe it was a huge success as I was on the
Duke of Anchorsholme expedition with twenty of our Y6
children. Thank you to Mrs Hodgson for organising this and
Elaine from Book and Bean Ice Cream in Kirkham who
initiates these events and invites us to host.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Barr

Anchor News



Attendance

Matters

Attendance

Matters
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Weekly Attendance

Well done

 
Attendance per class is shared and

celebrated in whole-school assembly each
week and the class with the highest
attendance are presented with our

attendance award to display proudly on
their classroom door. The class who has

won the weekly attendance award the most
times across a term win the Attendance

Reward. The reward for the spring term was
won by Class 6 and they enjoyed a trip to

The Backlot Cinema to watch Dogman. This
term's winners will have the choice of a visit

from the ice cream van, a silent disco on
the school field, another cinema trip or
something else (to be decided by the

children).

 
At the end of each term, children who have

achieved 100% attendance receive a
special 100% attendance badge. 100%

attendance across one term earns the
children a bronze badge. If they achieve
100% attendance across two terms, they
receive a silver badge and anyone who

achieves 100% attendance across the entire
year, receives a special gold badge. So far

this year, Mrs Hylton has presented 245
bronze badges and 61 silver badges. At the

end of the summer term, the final set of
badges will be awarded and we are

confident we'll have more bronze and silver
as well as some gold badges to present. 

Thank you for your ongoing support to ensure your child achieves the best possible school
attendance.

All schools have a responsibility to monitor and improve attendance across their school community. We are committed to this
responsibility and ensuring that children receive the education to which they are entitled. It is vital that children are in school every

day if they are well enough.

Well done to Year 5, who have the highest
year group attendance this week.

Well done also to Class 5 who had the
highest class attendance and won our

attendance award again this week.
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Anchor News

Foundation Year 2Year 1

Year 4Year 3 Year 6Year 5

This week in picturesThis week in pictures

This week, Foundation
children have enjoyed

learning all about
animals. 

Year 2 had a fantastic visit
on Wednesday morning to

St Andrew’s church. The
children listened to Jo at
the church talk about the
history of the building and
the bell, then completed 3
different learning activities.
Biscuit decorating, stained
glass window design and
an artefact treasure hunt. 

Year 2 enjoyed phonics
bingo to recall their

phonics sounds.. ready
for phonics screening

tests.

In year 5, the children learn
about the 2023 earthquake
in Turkey and created their

own news reports about the
main events and destruction

caused. 

Year 4 have enjoyed getting
stuck in to their new sporting
units this week - Rounders,

Team games and OAA. 

Year 6 enjoying a game of
tug of war in Mandarin

lessons this week! 

A wonderful assembly from
Class 9 showcasing their

wonderful knowledge of the
Romans. 

Roux enjoying teaching class 8
their times tables. 
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Notices 

Phil Earle Author Visit

Duke of Anchorsholme
Our Duke of

Anchorsholme
children at Blackpool
North this morning.
They were getting a

train out to the Calder
Valley, completing a

walk and then
returning to Blackpool

for a treasure hunt
race to complete their
expedition. They also
will be cooking their
tea back at school.

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html


Vol .34 NewsletterTOGETHER WE  ACHIEVE

After School Activities
Choir - Monday Sports Club - Wednesday 

Notices 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html

